
  
  
  
  

  A delegation from the Tunis Stock Exchange and the Financial
Market Authority in Tunisia visits the ASE 

  

 

  

 

  June 13, 2023  

The CEO of ASE, Mr. Mazen Al-Wathaifi, received a delegation from the Tunis Stock Exchange and
the Financial Market Authority of Tunisia to review the experience of the ASE and the Jordan

Securities Commission in applying the Electronic Disclosure System using XBRL language.

where the delegation was briefed on the Jordan’s experience in applying the electronic disclosure
system using XBRL language, which is used to exchange financial and non-financial data between

the stock exchange and its members of financial brokerage firms and listed companies, which
contributed to enhancing transparency and raising the level of disclosure efficiency in the Jordanian

Capital market. It also contributed in saving time and effort in collecting and analyzing these data, as
well as providing all data to investors in both Arabic and English at the same time.

It is worth mentioning that this visit comes within the framework of joint cooperation and exchange of
experiences between the capital market institutions in the two countries, for the benefit of these



institutions and our two brotherly countries.
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